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After the success of  our flushing sign 

on the toilet, we thought we might 

work on some more signs. 

Unsurprisingly, we often find it difficult 

to keep our voices at a reasonable 

level at lunchtime (the Hummingbirds 

are sleeping at this time). Once Adele 

& Emerson decided on the message, 

“Be quiet at lunch,” we began to 

think about spelling. The girls quickly 

agreed on “B” for “be,” & asserted 

that “quiet” starts with a k. As we 

sound out the word more, Adele 

remembers the q. Stuck, we roam the 

school to find an example.  Noting 

that we didn’t have any accessible

environmental print spelling “quiet” earlier that morning, Kalei had spelled it out on the 

magnet board for us to find. We brought it back to our workspace to arrange & 

transfer. Adele spelled “at” easily & swiftly but we struggled after the l of  “lunch.” We 

eventually thought to look at the menu! Adele started decorating while Emerson & Kalei 

looked up “quiet faces” on the Internet. We were dissatisfied with the options so we 

took quiet face portraits. Hopefully this will help us to keep our conversations gentle!


